
FAQ’s End of the Year 

 

“Will the district hold our 8th grade graduation ceremony?” 

 No unfortunately due to the current pandemic, social distancing, and regulations of a 
mass gatherings of less than 10 people we cannot.  Each student will receive a 
certificate of completion mailed to them as well as all achievements earned during their 
8th grade year.  A slide show will also be prepared by the advisors and a copy given to 
each student for their personal memories.    
 

“When will I return my son/daughters Chromebook to the District and retrieve their belongings 
from school?” 

 We have several times designated for the return of your students Chromebook.  We also 
encourage you to pick up their personal items at this time.  Please see the listed times as 
guidance. 

Jacksonville building as follows: 
Monday May 18th: 3rd/4th  
Tuesday May 19th: 5th/6th 

Wednesday May 20th: 7th 

Thursday May 21st: 8th  
 Pick up times at Jacksonville will be from 9-11 and 12-2 every day.  We will have an 

evening opportunity for any grade level from 4-6 on Monday May 18th.   
 PreK-5 will not be returning any types of supplies or supply boxes.   

High School: 
Monday May 18th: Seniors/Freshman 

Tuesday May 19th: Juniors/Sophomores.  
 Pick up and drop off times will be from 9-11 on both days.  Evening pickup times at the 

high school will be Tuesday the 19th from 6-7pm. 
 

“What are the district’s plans surrounding the canceled Washington DC trip, will there be trip in 
the future?” 

 Yes we plan on still having a trip for the students.  It has been rescheduled for 
November 18th, 19th, and 20th.  Further details and an itinerary will be provided once we 
have all the details confirmed.   
 

“When will we have Pre School screenings and Kindergarten registration?”   
 Preschool registration will occur May 11th and 13th from 8-3 if you have further questions 

please contact the Athens/Meigs ESC at 740-797-0064.  Our Kindergarten registration 
will be on June 3rd from 8-3 by appointment only.  This registration is for only students 
who did not participate in our Preschool program last year.    
 

“When will be our last day of food delivery?” 

 The District will deliver food on Monday May 18th and Wednesday May 20th this will be 
our last formal food service delivery of the 2020 school year.  Athens County Children 



Services will hold their annual peanut butter and jelly program every Thursday from 11-
1 for pickup at our Jacksonville building from June 4th-July 30th.    

 
“What are the districts plans surrounding scholarship day?” 

 The High School intends to provide a virtual scholarship day once all the videos have 
been secured from groups within the community.  We plan on linking to our website for 
viewing once completed for community access.  
 

“When can we plan on the school facilities to reopen?”   
 Due to the recent order which was signed by Governor Dewine, our facilities will remain 

closed for public use until June 30th at midnight.  As we know this can be subject to 
change and the district will provide updates if and when information becomes 
available.  
 

“What can we expect surrounding summer programing for my student?” 

 Due to the closed facility we have been limited opportunities which can be provided to 
our students.  The District has tentatively planned a 3rd grade boot camp start August 3rd -
14th.  Information will be sent home via mail if your student was identified as a candidate 
for this program.  
   

“How are grades being determined for the 4th nine weeks?” 

 Teachers will evaluate students as either Passing (P) or Incomplete (I) for the 4th grading 
period.  All “P” grades will be converted to 4.0 quality points in a child’s GPA.  Students 
with AP/CCP or Accelerated classes will have their passing marks weighted 
accordingly.  Students who receive an “I” should have intervention plans developed and 
shared with the administration, student, and parents.  Our goal or objective would be 
that all students achieve a “P” in the end.  A “U” (Unsatisfactory) would only be issued 
when both the instructor, and administrative team deem it as the “Final Option.”  The 1st 
3 grading periods will then be averaged in (as normal) to determine the final grade and 
GPA.  Please contact your building administrator, or teacher if you have concerns or 
questions surrounding the current status of your child academically.  
 

“What are our plans moving forward for 2020-21 school year?” 

 At this point no definitive decisions have be made surrounding next school year.  Many 
rumors have circulated around virtual school, part time school, and no extracurricular 
activities in the fall.  At this point we have received no clear directive surrounding these 
topics as a district we will monitor and communicate any information as it becomes 
available.    
 

While we understand you may have questions which haven’t been answered we have provided 
the following email contact to provide additional support surrounding these changing times. 
 

endofyeargraduation@trimblelocalschools.org 
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